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I don’t support the lane closures being proposed on Williamson Street. This will drive traffic into the neighborhoods
on either side. As a street that’s primarily small business/commercial in nature and serves as a main connecting
street within the Isthmus, it’s needed as part of our overall transportation routes through the city. I previously lived
on Willy for many years and commute to work from the area still.

Resources would be better spent in other ways.

Matt Becker
246 Division St
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